
-----Original Message----- 
From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2024 7:15 PM 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 24/00613/F 
 
New comments have been received for application 24/00613/F at site address: The Pheasant 
Pluckers Inn Burdrop Oxfordshire 
OX15 5RQ 
 
from Christopher Radcliffe  
 
Address: 
1 The Pentre,High Street,Kempsford,GL7 4EQ 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
This is the umpteenth application by the Noquets. All have been refused. This application should be 
refused because it would remove the car park and make the pub unusable. 
Their early tactics included running out of beer early on a Friday evening, and serving up the wrong 
food, and taking a chain saw during opening hours to the wooden partition leading to the gents. 
They have obviously bought a very successful pub with a view to changing it use. They have done the 
sort of thing before. Please reject this application. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Katherine Daniels 
 


